NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT
P.O. Box #655
North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655
Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North
Chelmsford Water District was held on June 5, 2023 at the Washington Street Office. The
meeting was convened at 4:00 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, David Irvine and
Robert Leavitt, Superintendent Paul Pires and Daysha Morell.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to accept the minutes of the May 1, 2023
Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

We discussed the PFAS on Richardson Road. It is still being monitored.

Paul Pires spoke about the new position being part-time. Commissioner Irvine
made a motion to approve, seconded by Commissioner Leavitt; the vote was unanimous.

Superintendents Reports;

For people that have had their water shut off, the turn on fee will be $75.00 on
work days and $200.00 on off days per customer.

Final readings will be $100.00 for the people who have called at least two weeks

in advance and $200.00 for the people who did not call at least two weeks’ in
advance.

Paul Pires said that the Route 40 project is almost complete.

The Dunshire Drive water pipe will be supplied by the Water District to the
Town.

Daysha Morell said that the Audit will be done in August.

There will be no work on July 3, 2023.
Our next Meeting will be August 7, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.

Commissioner Leavitt made a motion to adjourn at 5:00 p.m. seconded by
Commissioner Irvine; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Submltted
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Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk



